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APPENDIX F: Title VI Notice to the Public 

 

Title VI 

Notice to the Public 

The Mohawk Indian Housing Corporation operates its programs 
and services without regard to race, color, and national origin, 
in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 
Mohawk Indian Housing Corporation also operates its 
programs and services to accommodate persons with 
disabilities under the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. 
Any person who believes they are subject to discrimination 
based on race, color, national origin or disability may file a 
complaint with Mohawk Indian Housing Corporation.  

For information on Mohawk Indian Housing Corporation’s Title 
VI policy or to obtain the Title VI complaint form and 
procedures visit our website at 
http://mohawkindianhousin.wixsite.com/apts. Or contact: 

Mary Jo Terrance 
Mohawk Indian Housing Corporation  

PO Box 402 
Rooseveltown, New York 13683 

Phone (518) 358-4860 /TDD (800) 421-1220 
mjterrance@mohawkhousing.org 

A complainant may also file a complaint directly with New York 
State Department of Transportation on its Civil Rights website 
at https://www.dot.ny.gov/main/business-center/civil-
rights/title-vi-ej.  

A complaint can also be filed directly with the Federal Transit 
Administration Office of Civil Rights, Attention: Title VI 
Program Coordinator, East Building, 5th Floor-TCR, 1200 New 
Jersey Ave., SE Washington, DC, 20590  

For information in another language, please contact the Title 
VI Coordinator. 

Si necesita información en otra idioma, por favor contacto 
518-358-4860. 


